
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
The Board of Housing Quality Appeals of Bloomington, Indiana, public hearing to be held on Tuesday,  
February 18, 2025 at 4:15 P.M. in the Allison Conference Room Suite 225 & through Zoom has been 
CANCELLED due to lack of a quorum. Petitions scheduled to be heard at the February 18, 2025 will be 
heard at the March 18, 2025 hearing.

Auxiliary aids for people with disabilities are available upon request with adequate 
notice.      Please call     812-349-3429     or e-mail     human.rights@bloomington.in.gov  .
“The City is committed to providing equal access to information. 
However, despite our efforts, at times, portions of our board and 
commission packets are not accessible for some individuals. If you 
encounter difficulties accessing material in this packet, please contact 
the Housing & Neighborhood Development Department at 812-
349-3420 and provide your name, contact information, and a link to 
or description of the document or web page you are having problems 
with.”    City of Bloomington Policy
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